
  
ROSSETT ACRE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Pannal Ash Road, Harrogate HG2 9PH 
Telephone: 01423 561579                   
e-mail: office@rap.rklt.co.uk 
website: www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Corrine Penhale           Deputy Headteacher: Kate Woodcock 

 Our school: 
‘Excellence and happiness for all’ 

Charity No.1048680 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 https://rklt.sharepoint.com/teams/rapofficeteam/shared documents/admin archive/letters/year 4 production - the minotaur 2025.docx 

 
22nd April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 4 Production of “The Minotaur” 
 

We would like to invite parents of children in Year 4 to watch their child’s Production of “The Minotaur”. 
Performances will be held in the Sports Hall on Wednesday 21st May at 6.00pm and Thursday 22nd 
May at 2.00pm. 
 
You will be able to request up to 4 tickets per child. These could be all for the same show or split 
across both shows.  
 
As tickets are allocated 4 per child, separated parents will need to decide between themselves how they 
would like to allocate their tickets. We ask that if possible, toddlers and/or babies are not brought to the 
show, so that they do not distract from all the children’s hard work in the performance.  
 
We are asking parents and carers to Pay £3.50 per ticket.  Money raised from the ticket sales will be 
used to help subsidise the trip to East Barnby at the beginning of Year 6.  This is a good way to start 
fundraising for the current year 4 children, it might feel like a long time away – but it comes around 
quickly!  
 
You will be able to purchase the tickets on Arbor Via School Shop, the cut off date to purchase the 
tickets is Wednesday 14th May. If there are any tickets left before the cut off date, we will let you know 
that you can book extra tickets. Due to health and safety restrictions, we are limited to 120 seats per 
performance, if all tickets are booked prior to the closing date the event will close automatically. 
 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/

